

The College of New Jersey

Office of Development and Alumni Affairs

PO Box 7718 Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

- P) 609.771.2393
- F) 609.637.5108
- E) alumni@tcnj.edu
- w) www.tcnj.edu

Dear Alumna/us:

The College of New Jersey Alumni Association is pleased to announce the addition of Personal Health Services, Inc., a long-term health care insurance program to the benefits currently offered to alumni of The College of New Jersey. This program gives you the ability to select long-term care benefits, which best meet your needs and as well as your budgets.

Additionally through this program, not only you (the alumna/us) but your spouse and extended family members over age 18 are eligible to purchase insurance through this program at the discounted rate. Each of their policies will also go towards benefiting The College of New Jersey's Alumni Association.

This is a great way to protect yourself and your family in the future as well as support your alma mater at the same time. We thank you for participating in this program and as always, we appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. McCarthy '88 & Director of Alumni Affairs

had. Uclai

The College of New Jersey